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Our Ref:  Safeguarding/PDE/Lfo 

 
12th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
 
Re:  ‘I’m Being Exploited’ – Short Film 

The Northamptonshire Safeguarding Partnership (NSCP) have produced a powerful short film, in 
conjunction with Northamptonshire police and partners. 

The film has been created to raise awareness amongst parents/guardians regarding Child 
Exploitation (CE) and Child Sexual Exploitation (CSE). 

We have included a quick link for you to view the film and read further information: 

Short Film:  I'm Being Exploited 

Child Exploitation (criminal and/or sexual) is when a young person is targeted by an individual or 
criminal gang and is manipulated or coerced into committing crimes or sexual acts. 

Children can be targeted both in person as well as online via the internet, social media and gaming 
forums and it’s important that, as parents/guardians, we are aware of some of the signs: 

 Being away from home more; going to places they wouldn’t usually 

 Spending time with older people 

 Committing anti-social behaviour / low-level crime 

 Unexplained injuries 

 New and expensive items/gifts (clothing/phones etc) 

 Changes in school performance/behaviours 

 Missing from school / home 

 Having more than one phone 

If you have any concerns that your child, or another, is being exploited we urge you to report them 
to Police via 101 or 999 (if you think your child is in immediate danger).  You can also contact 
Crimestoppers (anonymously) on 0800 555 111, or the NSPCC on 0808 800 5000. NSPCC:  CSE 

We hope you find the above useful. 

Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 
 
Mr P Dewes 
Vice Principal 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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